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Dear AFSA Division 6 Professionals, 
 
I offer this letter of intent to seek office as the AFSA Division 6 Trustee #3 and finish the one-year 
tenure.  I am asking for your vote of confidence at our 2022 Division 6 Professional Airmen’s 
Conference (PAC), April 3-5, at the Orleans Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas.  If elected, I am ready 
to serve in any capacity determined by the Division 6 President and Board of Directors.   
 
I currently serve as Chapter President for 1328 out of Edwards. I have held the position since 
October 2021 and was previously President of Minot 959 in 2014.  I have previously held 
Chapter-level Board of Directors positions and been a Lifetime member since 2011.  I have never 
held a position at the Division level, but I have worked closely with many AFSA legends and 
won their confidence in holding a position of this magnitude. 
 
I have and continue to solicit and collect quality-of-life inputs from current and past members 
throughout AFSA.  I have been an advocate for various projects, surveys and information shares 
to help boost AFSA standing on multiple topics and pushed membership by personally reaching 
out and speaking with our active and lapsed members, having recruited and retained greater 
than 100 members.   
 
I also use my professional positions to help bolster the quality of life strategy that we set forth.  
As an alternate duty First Sergeant, we have had many conversations on these topics that I was 
able to utilize our Association information to help bolster the fight that our Service Leaders are 
taking up the Chain of Command.  I have also done the reverse in bringing info from our 
professionals to the AFSA fight! 
 
Even though I prefer to be an analog communicator, and prefer the face-to-face conversation, I 
have utilized my Bachelor’s Degree in Information Technology to boost the digital 
communication domain of AFSA.  I have created websites, social media, and documentation.  
Additionally, I have utilized the Zoom video application to max capacity to expand the digital 
footprint of Chapters and AFSA as a whole and bring opportunities to our members that they 
may not have otherwise been privy to.   
 
I firmly believe in what our great Association does for all of us.  I try to convey this in every 
aspect my life whether personal or professional.  If selected I will continue to build upon the 
foundation that I have set for myself to better AFSA in a lot of ways!  An individual can move 
rocks, but together we can move mountains! 
 
I look forward to seeing you all in Las Vegas and I would very much appreciate your vote as well 
as the opportunity to serve as a member of the Division 6 Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
JEREMY L. PITTS, TSgt, USAF 
President, AFSA Chapter 1328 


